
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 7, 2017 2:55:27 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 2:27 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Russell Alder

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Electricity is an essential service in our society and as such should not be holding the masses financially
hostage. We already see commercials focusing on households choosing between Food or Lighting. In
many situations (rentals) the heat is also electric, forcing bills even higher. Seasonal homes with power
shut off during the winter still pay high Hydro One fees during the off season. Distribution fees are
currently some of the highest in the world, an increase can not be justified. Greed needs to stop
somewhere.
There are many ways to stream line the hydro industry and if implemented these efforts would reduce
energy costs to the public. We, the people, should not be paying for the Government or Hydro One's
poor choices.
Please people, speak up and stop this increase.
Remember, corporations see dollars not reason.
Just one persons opinion.

-- Attachment --
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